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dulnain 
bridge

From:dulnain bridge
Sent:7 Apr 2014 09:38:34 +0100
To:Planning
Cc:Ewan Cameron;Colin Hill
Subject:2014/0090/DET commercial Clay Pigeon Shooting
Dear Sirs,

 
We note the application from Craggan Outdoors regarding the proposed establishment of a 
Clay Pigeon shoot and would wish to express some concerns. Whilst we have no objections, in 
principle, to the activity we do have some strong reservations as to the suitability of the 
proposed site, which are as follows,
 
1) Whilst there are not many properties in close proximity to the site there will be some 
residents who will be adversely affected by noise pollution which could be fairly constant.
 
2) We are aware that rough shooting has always taken place in this area but this proposal will 
be much more intrusive.
 
3) The site is adjacent to the Standing Stones, these are clearly marked on maps and are 
popular with visitors and there appears to be no intention of securing the site to prevent 
people inadvertently walking into "danger" Whilst we have no information as to the 
demographics of the visitors, it is not unreasonable to assume that a large proportion of them 
will be family groups, including children, potentially increasing the risk.
 
4) The path running between and alongside the river and the site is well used by both 
fishermen, walkers and visitors, particularly in the Summer, and we understand that "foot 
traffic" often cuts across the land away from the path as this can be a more direct route. Apart 
from this this is the only safe footpath running between Dulnain Bridge and Grantown
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